Washington State Register WSR 23-10-038

WSR 23-10-038
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

BATES TECHNICAL COLLEGE
[Filed April 27, 2023, 1:46 p.m.]

The Bates Technical College board of trustees has changed the
following regular meeting:

From: 2 - 5 p.m., June 26, 2023.

To: 2 - 5 p.m., June 20, 2023.

If you need further information, contact Paul Hendrick, 1101
South Yakima Avenue, Tacoma, WA 98405, 253-680-7100,
paul.hendrick@batestech.edu.
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